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Heller Statement on the Passing of Terry Lanni
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the passing of former MGM CEO Terry Lanni.
“Terry was a great person who advocated tirelessly for the gaming industry.  He will be greatly missed.  My thoughts and prayers go out to his family,” said Heller. 
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